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Weighty Issues Jun 25 2019 First Published in 2017. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an
Informa company.
Solutions to Social Problems Jan 13 2021 This text examines specific cases where states and cities are
ahead of the federal government in providing solutions to social problems. States and cities are
sometimes ahead of the federal government in providing solutions to social problems. The federal
bureaucracy often prefers no change to change. Congress is sometimes paralyzed by party and ideological
differences resulting in stagnation. In this vacuum, some states provide innovative programs to solve
social problems that may be applicable at the federal level. This book examines specific examples of
state and local initiatives to solve these representative social problems: undemocratic practices,
poverty, inadequate wages for the working poor, unequal educational opportunity by class and race, the
inadequate and inefficient health care system, the environmental crisis, and the decaying or inadequate
infrastructure.
How Can We Solve Our Social Problems? Apr 27 2022 Updated with recent issues such as the national debate
on health care reform, this Second Edition of How Can We Solve Our Social Problems? gives students a
sense of hope by demonstrating specific, realistic steps we can take to solve some of the most pervasive
social problems in America today. Author James Crone maintains a sense of sociological objectivity
throughout and helps students realize that we can take steps to solve such key social problems as
poverty, racial and ethnic inequality, unequal education, and environmental issues. The book's first two
chapters define "social problem,," provide a theoretical background, discuss the daunting barriers we
face in attempting to solve social problems, and demonstrate how sociology can help.
Politics, Education, and Social Problems Jan 25 2022 This book offers an innovative perspective on the
intersection of politics, education, and social problems. It considers how we can create social change by
talking about politics and social problems in more open, direct, and inclusive ways in educational
spaces. Drawing on data from a range of settings, this book closely examines how and when complicated
conversations take place in classrooms, schools, and communities. The book tackles a series of hotbutton, timely issues, including race, religion, politics, and gender, and turns a critical eye to
schools and the communities in which they are situated; the conversations adults have—and pointedly
ignore—with one another; and, perhaps most critically, the politics that shape our society.
Social Problems and Mental Health Nov 10 2020 First published in 1987, Social Problems and Mental Health
presents a sophisticated response to the whole question of what constitutes a social problem, with nearly
fifty entries giving a range of perspectives on the main problem issues of our age. Also included are
useful suggestions for further reading. Entries cover areas of concern connected with physical and mental
health, poverty, crime and violence, family and social relationships, sexuality and so on. The book

provides succinct descriptions of various areas of concern with historical backgrounds. Both casual
readers and students of sociology and psychology will find the book useful.
The Sociology of Social Problems Jun 17 2021 Social problems such as unemployment, poverty and drug
addiction are a fact of life in industrialised societies. This book examines the sociology of social
problems from interesting and challenging perspectives. It analyses how social problems emerge and are
defined as such, who takes responsibility for them, who is threatened by them and how they are managed,
solved or ignored. The authors examine and critique existing theories of social problems before
developing their own theoretical framework. Their 'theory of residualist conversion of social problems'
explains how certain social problems threaten legitimate power structures, so that problems of a social
or political nature are transformed into personal problems, and the 'helping professions' are left to
intervene. This book will become a key reference on class, inequality and social intervention and an
important text for students in sociology and social work courses.
European Social Problems Feb 23 2022 European Social Problems is the first book to examine social issues
in Europe from the perspective of the social sciences. It considers many of these social problems
following the UK’s ‘leave’ vote. Key topics examined here include: immigration; multiculturalism and
religion; health; inequalities; education; riots and protest; drugs and crime; sexuality. These core
issues run as a thread through Europe and are experienced by Europeans themselves as social problems. As
such, this text facilitates students’ direct engagement with some of the problematic constituents in
their own lives. This text is suitable for those studying social policy, sociology, politics,
international relations, criminology and education studies. In this way it functions as an accessible
‘reader’ for final year undergraduates as well as postgraduate students.
Encyclopedia of Social Problems Sep 01 2022 From terrorism to social inequality and from health care to
environmental issues, social problems affect us all. The Encyclopedia will offer an interdisciplinary
perspective into these and many other social problems that are a continuing concern in our lives, whether
we confront them on a personal, local, regional, national, or global level.
Ethical and Social Issues in the Information Age Sep 28 2019 An introduction to the social and policy
issues which have arisen as a result of IT. Whilst it assumes a modest familiarity with computers, the
book provides a guide to the issues suitable for undergraduates. In doing so, the author prompts students
to consider questions such as: * How do morality and the law relate to each other? * What should be
covered in a professional code of conduct for information technology professionals? * What are the
ethical issues relating to copying software? * Is electronic monitoring o employees wrong? * What are the
moral codes of cyberspace? Throughout, the book shows how in many ways the technological development is
outpacing the ability of our legal systems, and how different paradigms applied to ethical questions
often proffer conflicting conclusions. As a result, students will find this a thought-provoking and
valuable survey of the new and difficult ethical questions posed by the Internet, artificial
intelligence, and virtual reality.
Social Problems in the UK Dec 24 2021 Social Problems in the UK: An Introduction is the first textbook
on contemporary social issues to contextualise social problems within the disciplines of sociology,
social policy, criminology and applied social science. Drawing on the research and teaching experience of
academics in these areas, this much-needed textbook brings together a comprehensive range of expertise.
Social Problems in the UK discusses the strengthening and changing character of social construction,
providing a new and invigorated way of studying the issues for all social science students. This clear,
accessible textbook guides students in approaching the methodology, theory and research of social
problems, and introduces the key topics in the area: migration and ‘race’ work and unemployment poverty
drugs, violence and policing youth, sub-culture and gangs childhood and education Social Problems in the
UK provides a number of helpful pedagogical features for ease of teaching and learning, including: case
studies; links to data sources; textboxes highlighting examples, key figures etc.; study questions, and
tips on how to undertake literature reviews and use journals and databases.
Waste Incineration and Public Health Apr 15 2021 Incineration has been used widely for waste disposal,
including household, hazardous, and medical wasteâ€"but there is increasing public concern over the
benefits of combusting the waste versus the health risk from pollutants emitted during combustion. Waste
Incineration and Public Health informs the emerging debate with the most up-to-date information available
on incineration, pollution, and human healthâ€"along with expert conclusions and recommendations for
further research and improvement of such areas as risk communication. The committee provides details on:
Processes involved in incineration and how contaminants are released. Environmental dynamics of
contaminants and routes of human exposure. Tools and approaches for assessing possible human health
effects. Scientific concerns pertinent to future regulatory actions. The book also examines some of the
social, psychological, and economic factors that affect the communities where incineration takes place
and addresses the problem of uncertainty and variation in predicting the health effects of incineration
processes.
Understanding Social Problems Oct 29 2019 This up-to-date and accessible text fills an important gap in
the market by introducing students to social policy perspectives on social problems. Written in an
accessible, student-friendly style, using subheadings, boxed material, tables, and up-to-date examples
Each chapter includes a brief outline of the issues to be explored and question sections to help
learning, develop evaluative skills and encourage project work Includes an annotated guide to further
reading, helpful internet addresses, and a bibliography of sources cited Chapters can be used
independently or in conjunction with others addressing related questions
Constructing Social Problems Aug 08 2020 There is no adequate definition of social problems within
sociology, and there is not and never has been a sociology of social problems. That observation is the

point of departure of this book. The authors aim to provide such a definition and to prepare the ground
for the empirical study of social problems. They are aware that their objective will strike many fellow
sociologists as ambitious, perhaps even arrogant. Their work challenges sociologists who have, over a
period of fifty years, written treatises on social problems, produced textbooks cataloguing the nature,
distribution, and causes of these problems, and taught many sociology courses. It is only natural that
the authors' work will be viewed as controversial in light of the large literature which has established
a "sociology of" a wide range of social problems-the sociology of race relations, prostitution, poverty,
crime, mental illness, and so forth. In the 1970s when the authors were preparing for a seminar on the
sociology of social problems, their review of the "literature" revealed the absence of any systematic,
coherent statement of theory or method in the study of social problems. For many years the subject was
listed and offered by university departments of sociology as a "service course" to present undergraduates
with what they should know about the various "social pathologies" that exist in their society. This
conception of social problems for several decades has been reflected in the substance and quality of the
literature dominated by textbooks. In 'Constructing Social Problems', the authors propose that social
problems be conceived as the claims-making activities of individuals or groups regarding social
conditions they consider unjust, immoral, or harmful and that should be addressed. This perspective, as
the authors have formulated it, conceives of social problems as a process of interaction that produces
social problems as social facts in society. The authors further propose that this process and the social
facts it produces are the data to be researched for the sociology of social problems. This volume will be
of interest to those concerned with the discipline of sociology, especially its current theoretical
development and growth.
Educational Research: the Educationalization of Social Problems Nov 30 2019 Pushing ‘social’
responsibilities on schools is a process that has been underway for a long time. This phenomenon has been
studied more in Europe than in North America and the U.K. and has been labelled Pädagogisierung. The
editors have chosen to use ‘Educationalization’ to identify the overall orientation or trend toward
thinking about education as the focal point for addressing or solving larger human problems. The term
describes these phenomena as a sub-process of the ‘modernization’ of society, but it also has negative
connotations, such as increased dependence, patronization, and pampering. In this book distinguished
philosophers and historians of education focus on ‘educationalization’ to expand its meaning through an
engagement with educational theory. Topics discussed are the family and the child, the ‘learning
society’, citizenship education, widening participation in higher education, progressive education, and
schooling movements such as No Child Left Behind. ‘Smeyers’ and Depaepe's book offers great insights into
one of the most ambivalent phenomena of today's educational world and especially educational policy. The
contributions assembled represent perspectives of some of the most respected scholars in the field. Their
manifold critiques of the educationalization of social problems are rather convincing. Our time is
definitely ripe for such analysis!’ Roland Reichenbach, Center for Educational Studies, University of
Basel, Switzerland ‘This is a challenging, critical and analytical treatment of the tendency of
contemporary administrations to overburden educational institutions with the expectation that they will
provide the solutions to an increasingly diverse range of social and economic problems. It brings
together the theoretical resources of a distinguished international group of philosophers and historians
of education and deserves the careful attention of educational policy makers, practitioners and
researchers alike.’ David Bridges, Von Hügel Institute, St Edmund’s College, Cambridge, England This
publication is realized by the Research Community (FWO-Vlaanderen / Research Foundation Flanders,
Belgium) Philosophy and History of the Discipline of Education: Evaluation and Evolution of the Criteria
for Educational Research. Also realized by the Research Community are Educational Research: Why ‘What
Works’ Doesn’t Work (2006) and Educational Research: Networks and Technologies (2007).
Social Problems, Social Issues, Social Science Jul 07 2020 Sociology has tackled some of the most
formidable problems that confront contemporary society: inequality, homelessness, violence, gender, and
many more. Sociologists assert that hypotheses can be formulated and tested against empirical evidence,
that faulty viewpoints can be uncovered and discarded, and that plausible theory can be distinguished
from mere ideology. This collection was written over a span of forty-four years and is presented in the
belief that sociology is a science.In Social Problems, Social Issues, Social Science, James D. Wright
presents his research on some of the social issues that have most vexed America: homelessness, addiction,
divorce, minimum wage, and gun control, among others. Starting with essays first published in the
flagship journal Society, Wright offers readers a foundational look at specific social problems and the
methods sociologists have used to study them. He then provides an up-to-date re-examination of each
issue, analysing the changes that have occurred over time and how sociologists have responded to it.This
book is both a retrospective on the field and on one scholar's life and work. Using his own experience in
researching and writing about America's most trenchant social issues, Wright describes the evolution of
the methods and theory used by social scientists to understand and, ultimately, to confront America's
most troublesome social problems.
What's Your Problem? Jan 01 2020 This lively book provides an essential introduction to the critical
analysis of social problems and the policy process. It argues that policy does not just have an impact of
people’s lives, but that people can and should have an impact on policy. Rather than assuming that social
policies reflect an inevitable response to pre-existing givens, the author adopts a more proactive
position to show how a ‘problem’ is fabricated and how a particular response to a ‘problem’ is
legitimated. He goes on to demonstrate how the struggle over the meaning and desirable response to a
range of social issues continues to take place not only in Parliament, but across broadcast and print
media and the numerous internet channels. The book provides students, practitioners and activists with a

rationale for and means to read, write and perform policy analysis. Drawing on the notion of policy
literacy, readers will be introduced to a range of resources to enable them to further develop the
ability to both read (comprehend), write (create, design, produce) and perform (influence and shape)
policies. The book is illustrated throughout with examples from historical and contemporary
representations of social problems and local, national and global policy making and practice. Each
section will make reference to a toolkit that tutors, student and activists can access to help inform
their practice. Presented in an accessible format, the book demonstrates that making sense of social
issues and the policy process, also means making sense of some of the fundamental questions, values and
assumptions of how is / should society be organised and our own role in the shaping of society. In this
way the book not only provides practical and critical insights into the policy process, but is also an
intellectually challenging and stimulating read.
Complex Social Issues and the Perinatal Woman Apr 03 2020 Pursuing a multidisciplinary approach, this
book demonstrates the best quality care for pregnant women and new mothers who may have complex social
needs. This book will benefit all health and social care professionals working in women’s health, while
also providing a valuable reference guide for maternity departments. The latest Mothers and Babies:
Reducing Risk through Audits and Confidential Enquiries across the UK (MBRRACE-UK) demonstrates the
consequences that having multiple complexities has and the need to ensure that susceptible groups receive
personalised, appropriate care and meeting the needs of all women is urgent and essential. This book
brings together a blend of health and social care professionals, experts by experience and the charity
third sector. All have expertise in caring for and supporting perinatal women with issues that may affect
their health and the type of care they require. Through our collective writing, we provide a paradigm for
partnership working and hope to have strengthened voices by highlighting women’s experiences and the
importance of third sector partnerships, working in tandem with women who are experts by experiences and
bringing health professionals together. In combination with recommendations from specialists in the
field, we have offered a unique mix of compassion and evidence-based guidance. From substance abuse,
domestic violence and HIV to experiences of Black, Asian and Ethnic Minorities, homelessness, women
seeking asylum and women in prison, we have addressed a range of current issues and provided essential
information and opportunities to reflect. Each chapter invites the reader to step into the shoes of the
perinatal woman. Through our collective writing, we provide a paradigm for partnership working and hope
to have strengthened voices by highlighting diverse experiences. We have looked at how using a trauma
informed approach can be applied universally to care for all women and learn from charities such as Birth
Companions, the 4M project and the Salamander Trust, how different approaches may directly impact women’s
care in a positive and holistic way. An overarching aim of our book has been to find ways to deliver
multi-agency continuity of care, whilst being aware of bias, professional responsibilities and an
understanding how we can take a holistic approach - crucial for attaining excellence in 21st century
maternity care provision.
Social Problems in the Age of COVID-19 Vol 1 May 05 2020 Written by a highly respected team of authors
brought together by the Society for the Study of Social Problems (SSSP), this book provides accessible
insights into pressing social problems in the United States in the aftermath of the COVID-19 pandemic and
proposes public policy responses for victims and justice, precarious populations, employment dilemmas and
health and well-being.
Managing Social Issues May 29 2022 Western societies face complex social issues and a growing diversity
of views on how these should be addressed. The traditional view focuses on government and public policy
but neglects the initiatives that non-profit and private organizations and loca
Social Problems May 17 2021 Empower your students to become part of the solution. With a clear and
upbeat voice, author Anna Leon-Guerrero’s thought-provoking overview of social problems challenges
readers to understand and recognize social problems in their communities and inspires them to become part
of the solution. The Fifth Edition of Social Problems: Community, Policy, and Social Action goes beyond
the typical presentation of contemporary social problems and their consequences by emphasizing the
importance and effectiveness of community involvement to achieve real solutions. With an overarching
focus on social inequalities and policy, this proven text provides a platform for discussion that
encourages critical thinking and inspires hope. “The extra emphasis on social action and movements is a
real strength…I like that the three major perspectives are used in each chapter as I feel many texts just
put that in the first chapter and then forget about it.” —Todd Michael Callais, University of CincinnatiBlue Ash
Social Issues in Diagnosis Aug 20 2021 Understanding the social process of diagnosis is critical to
improving doctor-patient relationships and health outcomes. Diagnosis, the classification tool of
medicine, serves an important social role. It confers social status on those who diagnose, and it impacts
the social status of those diagnosed. Studying diagnosis from a sociological perspective offers
clinicians and students a rich and sometimes provocative view of medicine and the cultures in which it is
practiced. Social Issues in Diagnosis describes how diagnostic labels and the process of diagnosis are
anchored in groups and structures as much as they are in the interactions between patient and doctor. The
sociological perspective is informative, detailed, and different from what medical, nursing, social work,
and psychology students—and other professionals who diagnose or work with diagnoses—learn in a
pathophysiology or clinical assessment course. It is precisely this difference that should be integral to
student and clinician education, enriching the professional experience with improved doctor-patient
relationships and potentially better health outcomes. Chapters are written by both researchers and
educators and reviewed by medical advisors. Just as medicine divides disease into diagnostic categories,
so have the editors classified the social aspects of diagnosis into discrete areas of reflection,

including • Classification of illness • Process of diagnosis • Phenomenon of uncertainty • Diagnostic
labels • Discrimination • Challenges to medical authority • Medicalization • Technological influences •
Self-diagnosis Additional chapters by clinicians, including New York Times columnist Lisa Sanders, M.D.,
provide a view from the front line of diagnosis to round out the discussion. Sociology and pre-med
students, especially those prepping for the new MCAT section on social and behavioral sciences, will
appreciate the discussion questions, glossary of key terms, and CLASSIFY mnemonic.
Thinking About Social Problems Nov 22 2021 The new second edition of this distinctive and widely adopted
textbook brings into the classroom an overview of how images of social problems can shape not only public
policy and social services, but also the ways in which we make sense of ourselves and others. It
introduces two primary changes. First, some attention is devoted to the "new social movements" that
emphasize social change through identity transformation rather than through structural change. Second,
the text now also looks more closely at the importance of emotions in constructing public consciousness
of social problems.When the first edition was published, Teaching Sociology noted, "Loseke does a superb
job explaining the relationship between sociology and social problems in a text that is very well
research and engaging, yet with tremendous attention to detail and accuracy... [W]ould provide a solid
base for any social problems class." Contemporary Sociology wrote that the book is "engagingly well
written in a personal, unpretentious style, and well informed by the author's knowledge of the
professional literature."
Social Problems Jul 27 2019 "This book empowers the powerless and gives sociologists and their students
a new vantage point for understanding." —Judith Blau, University of North Carolina, Chapel Hill In Social
Problems: A Service Learning Approach, authors Corey Dolgon and Chris Baker integrate an innovative case
study approach into a comprehensive introduction that helps students understand how they can address
social problems in their communities by applying basic theories and concepts. Contributor to the SAGE
Teaching Innovations and Professional Development Award Find out more at www.sagepub.com/sociologyaward
Social Problems in Southern Europe Mar 03 2020 As the European Union continues to struggle to establish
a common agenda on tackling social problems, this compelling book presents a set of comparative
sociological studies in southern European countries from leading scholars working in the region. It
widens the debate by looking at the specific social problems of southern Europe and highlights the shared
trends and critical regional disparities that may improve our understanding of Mediterranean welfare
states.
Analyzing Social Problems Jul 31 2022 Presents a sense of sociological attitude and appreciation of
world problems.
Social Problems and Inequality Nov 03 2022 Social Problems and Inequality explores integrated and rootcause-based explanations of complex social problems. Written in clear and understandable language,
allowing it to be used for classroom purposes, it addresses the most fundamental principles of how
humans, acting through social units, create, and eventually can remedy, social problems. With a central
focus on the problem of inequality and the manner in which this is manifested in crime, social class and
stratification, this book examines the key theoretical perspectives relevant to the study and solution of
social problems, whilst drawing upon rich illustrations and case studies from the US and Europe to offer
a thorough examination of the nature, common root causes and social remedies of social problems.
Providing discussions of both theoretical approaches and concrete applications, Social Problems and
Inequality investigates the sources of various prejudices and attitudes that contribute to social
problems and the associated issues of globalization, economic greed and imperialism. Accessible in style
and comprehensive in its coverage, this book will appeal to students and scholars of social problems
across the social sciences.
Social Problems in the Age of COVID-19 Vol 2 Mar 27 2022 The COVID-19 pandemic is having far-reaching
political and social consequences across the globe. Published in collaboration with the Society for the
Study of Social Problems (SSSP), this book addresses the greatest social challenges facing the world as a
result of the pandemic. The authors propose public policy solutions to help refugees, migrant workers,
victims of human trafficking, indigenous populations and the invisible poor of the Global South.
Social concerns (2): attitudes, recreation, cultural Feb 11 2021
Social Problems Oct 22 2021 Social Problems: A Human Rights Perspective, Second Edition evaluates U.S.
society through an international human rights framework. The book provides a critical discussion about
what rights mean, along with a sociological exploration of power and inequality to explain why human
rights are so often violated or left ignored and unfulfilled in the United States. In each chapter, the
book offers numerous policy alternatives that could provide a pathway toward the increased fulfillment of
rights, while also stressing the important role that nonviolent social movements have had, and must have
in the future, in achieving greater justice, dignity, wellbeing, and environmental protection in our
society. This edition includes several new chapters on topics of major interest to students, including:
the human right to health climate change and human rights immigration and human rights violations in U.S.
society a new discussion of the #BlackLivesMatter movement. Social Problems gives social science students
a new way to understand pressing social issues that exist in their own communities.
Social Issues in America Dec 12 2020 More than 150 key social issues confronting the United States today
are covered in this eight-volume set: from abortion and adoption to capital punishment and corporate
crime; from obesity and organized crime to sweatshops and xenophobia.
Social Problems and Social Justice Jun 29 2022 Modern society is beset by a vast range of problems –
such as poverty, homelessness and terrorism – that cause immense suffering for a significant number of
people. These social problems both reflect and contribute to wider inequalities; consequently, in order
to develop a true understanding of them, we must consider the social injustices with which they are

inextricably linked. In this ground-breaking text, Neil Thompson turns his attention to the range of
complex issues relating to social problems and social justice, and the relationship between them. With
the help of engaging features that have become synonymous with his books, Thompson provides a clear
exploration of some key social problems currently challenging us, analysis of the connection between
social problems and social justice, and a review of how social policy initiatives to tackle these issues
have fared to date. Innovative and absorbing, Social Problems and Social Justice is essential reading for
students and practitioners across a wide range of social science disciplines and the social professions.
Psychology and Social Problems (Psychology Revivals) Oct 02 2022 First published in 1964, Psychology and
Social Problems looks at a changing society and research into problems of the time. Many of the themes in
the book, such as delinquency, mental health and racial conflict, are still familiar and current topics
of discussion today. Social scientists had carried out extensive research into problems of urgent public
concern, yet their findings were not widely known or understood and they had often been diffident in
advocating policies based on their conclusions. Michael Argyle discussed the recent psychological and
social research bearing on the origins of aggression, delinquency, mental disorder, racial and
international prejudice, and industrial discontent; he went on to consider the implications of these
studies for prevention and control and for the guidance of social change. This sophisticated and welldocumented critique is presented with such lucidity and verve that it will appeal equally to laymen and
to students and professional workers and can now be enjoyed in its historical context.
Social Welfare Issues in Southern Europe Jan 31 2020 This volume is the first of its kind to discuss
social welfare issues using case studies from a broad range of Southern European countries, both large
and small, a decade after the financial crisis. It identifies similarities and differences in the ways in
which Southern European countries engage with specific welfare issues and examines whether Southern
European welfare is distinct from that of the rest of the continent. The book also engages with the
impact of COVID-19 on the social welfare issues under investigation. The volume is divided into four
sections, each examining in detail issues including employment, education, health, sexuality,
globalization, social movements and migration. With its contributions from experts in the field, the
volume is recommended for academics, researchers and students of sociology, social policy, economics,
education, politics and social movements.
Social Concern in Calvin's Geneva Jun 05 2020 Pittsburgh Theological Monograph - New Series General
Editor - Dikran Y. Hadidian
Troubling Children Mar 15 2021 Increasingly, sociologists have turned their attention to the social
problems of childrenâ€“ in particular, of younger children. This collection reflects those recent
interest. While most researchers have focused on social problems involving adolescents, this volume
offers instead original case studies of problems concerning preadolescent children. The papers that Best
has gathered here represent different theoretical and methodological approaches. They report on social
issues in Albania, Kenya, and Japan as well as in the United States. The range of social problems they
address is a wide one, from broad societal crises to decision-making within families. Topics include the
effects of economic and social crises in Africa and Eastern Europe; concerns about crack use and other
forms of fetal endangerment; parental decisions about spanking, toy choices, and letting children listen
to rock music; schooling in day care and elementary and junior high schools; and children's perceptions
of environmental crises. Troubling Children adds a new dimension to courses in social problems. It also
offers a different set of perspectives for those concerned with sociology of preadolescent children and
their discontents.
Black Feminist Thought Jul 19 2021 In spite of the double burden of racial and gender discrimination,
African-American women have developed a rich intellectual tradition that is not widely known. In Black
Feminist Thought, Patricia Hill Collins explores the words and ideas of Black feminist intellectuals as
well as those African-American women outside academe. She provides an interpretive framework for the work
of such prominent Black feminist thinkers as Angela Davis, bell hooks, Alice Walker, and Audre Lorde. The
result is a superbly crafted book that provides the first synthetic overview of Black feminist thought.
Economics of Social Problems Oct 10 2020
Social Problems Aug 27 2019 The authors are proud sponsors of the 2020 SAGE Keith Roberts Teaching
Innovations Award—enabling graduate students and early career faculty to attend the annual ASA preconference teaching and learning workshop. Wake up your social problems classes! Social Problems:
Sociology in Action helps your students learn sociology by doing sociology. Social Problems: Sociology in
Action will inspire your students to do sociology through real-world activities designed to increase
learning, retention, and engagement with course material. Inspired by the best-selling introductory
sociology text, Sociology in Action, this innovative new book immerses students in an active learning
experience that emphasizes hands-on work, application, and learning by example as they grapple with the
causes and consequences of social problems as well as possible solutions. Each chapter explains key
concepts and theories in social problems and pairs that foundational coverage with a series of carefully
developed learning activities and thought-provoking questions. The comprehensive Activity Guide that
accompanies the text provides everything you need to assign, carry out, and assess the activities that
will best engage your students, fit the format of your course, and meet your course goals. This title is
accompanied by a complete teaching and learning package. Contact your SAGE representative to request a
demo. Digital Option / Courseware SAGE Vantage is an intuitive digital platform that delivers this text’s
content and course materials in a learning experience that offers auto-graded assignments and interactive
multimedia tools, all carefully designed to ignite student engagement and drive critical thinking. Built
with you and your students in mind, it offers simple course set-up and enables students to better prepare
for class. Learn more. Assignable Video with Assessment Assignable video (available with SAGE Vantage) is

tied to learning objectives and curated exclusively for this text to bring concepts to life. Watch a
sample video now. LMS Cartridge (formerly known as SAGE Coursepacks): Import this title’s instructor
resources into your school’s learning management system (LMS) and save time. Don’t use an LMS? You can
still access all of the same online resources for this title via the password-protected Instructor
Resource Site. Learn more. SAGE Lecture Spark: Designed to save you time and ignite student engagement,
these free weekly lecture launchers focus on current event topics tied to key concepts in Sociology.
Access this week’s topic.
Global Social Problems Sep 20 2021 Suggesting ways in which global social problems could be dealt with
through global social policy, this work provides an introduction to a wide range of social problems and
their relation to the global era, such as AIDS, poverty and racism.
Evaluating Social Programs and Problems Sep 08 2020 Today's evaluators are being challenged to help
design and evaluate social programs intended to prevent and ameliorate complex social problems in a
variety of settings, including schools, communities, and not-for-profit and for-profit organizations.
Drawing upon the knowledge and experience of world-renowned evaluators, the goal of this new book is to
provide the most up-to-date theorizing about how to practice evaluation in the new millennium. It
features specific examples of evaluations of social programs and problems, including the strengths and
weaknesses of the most popular and promising evaluation approaches, to help readers determine when
particular methods are likely to be most effective. As such, it is the most comprehensive volume
available on modern theories of evaluation practice. Evaluating Social Programs and Problems presents
diverse, cutting-edge perspectives articulated by prominent evaluators and evaluation theorists on topics
including, but not limited to: *Michael Scriven on evaluation as a trans-discipline; *Joseph S. Wholey on
results-oriented management; *David Fetterman on empowerment evaluation; *Yvonna S. Lincoln on fourthgeneration evaluation; *Donna M. Mertens on inclusive evaluation; *Stewart I. Donaldson on theory-driven
evaluation; and *Melvin M. Mark on an integrated view of diverse visions for evaluation. Evaluating
Social Programs and Problems is a valuable resource and should be considered required reading for
practicing evaluators, evaluators-in-training, scholars and teachers of evaluation and research methods,
and other professionals interested in improving social problem-solving efforts in the new millennium.
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